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The Alkaline Water Company to Present at
the SNN Network Virtual Investor
Conference
SCOTTSDALE, AZ / ACCESSWIRE / July 31, 2020 / The Alkaline Water Company Inc.
(NASDAQ:WTER)(CSE:WTER) (the "Company"), is a producer of premium bottled alkaline
water, flavored-infused waters, and CBD infused products sold under the brand names
Alkaline88®, A88 Infused™, and A88CBD™, respectively. Today, the Company announces
that it will be presenting at the SNN Network Virtual Investor Conference on Wednesday,
August 5, 2020, at 12:30 PM EST.

Ricky Wright, President and CEO of the Alkaline Water Company, will be hosting the
presentation and answering questions from investors.

To access the live presentation, please use the following information:

SNN Network Virtual Investor Conference 2020

Date: Wednesday, August 5, 2020

Time: 12:30 PM Eastern Time (9:30 AM Pacific Time)

Webcast: https://www.webcaster4.com/Webcast/Page/2059/35970

If you would like to book 1on1 investor meetings with The Alkaline Water Company (Ticker-
WTER), please make sure you are registered for the virtual event here:
https://conference.snn.network/signup

1on1 meetings will be scheduled and conducted via private, secure video conference
through the conference event platform.

If you can't make the live presentation, all company presentations "webcasts" will be
available directly on the conference event platform on this link under the tab "Schedule."

About SNN Network

SNN Network is your multimedia financial news platform for discovery, transparency, and
due diligence. This is your one-stop hub to find new investment ideas, check-in on a
watchlist, gather the most up-to-date information on the Small-, Micro-, Nano-Cap market
with the goal to help you towards achieving your wealth generation goals. Follow the
companies YOU want to know more about; read and watch content from YOUR favorite
finance and investing influencers; create YOUR own watchlist and screen for ideas YOU'RE
interested in; find out about investor conferences YOU want to attend - all here on SNN
Network.

https://pr.report/mP8w5tqU
https://pr.report/vHyfAFUa


About The Alkaline Water Company

Founded in 2012, The Alkaline Water Company (NASDAQ and CSE: WTER) is
headquartered in Scottsdale, Arizona. Its flagship product, Alkaline88®, is a leading premier
alkaline water brand available in bulk and single-serve sizes along with eco-friendly
aluminum packaging options. With its innovative, state-of-the-art proprietary electrolysis
process, Alkaline88® delivers perfect 8.8 pH balanced alkaline drinking water with trace
minerals and electrolytes and boasts our trademarked label ‘Clean Beverage.' Quickly being
recognized as a growing lifestyle brand, Alkaline88® launched A88 Infused™ in 2019 to
meet consumer demand for flavor-infused products. A88 Infused™ flavored water is
available in seven unique all-natural flavors, with new flavors coming soon. Additionally, in
2020, the Company launched A88 Infused Beverage Division Inc., which includes the
Company's CBD water and flavor-infused water. For the Company's topical and ingestible
offerings, A88 Infused Products Inc. includes both the Company's lab-tested full-spectrum
hemp salves, balms, lotions, essential oils, and bath salts, along with broad-spectrum hemp
beverage shots, powder packs, oil tinctures, capsules, and gummies.

To purchase A88CBD™ products online, visit us at www.A88CBD.com. To learn more about
The Alkaline Water Company, please visit www.thealkalinewaterco.com or connect with us
on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, or LinkedIn.
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View source version on accesswire.com: 
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